
Ulan Coal Mod 4 

 

OBJECTION TO ULAN COAL EXPANSION PROPOSAL 

 

As a resident of the region, I strongly object to further expansion to the Ulan Coal operations. 

The flora and fauna habitat in the region relies on the availability of water resources, both above and 

underground.  The risks and impacts to good water flow to the Goulburn River and associated areas 

have not been adequately investigated. 

 Areas such as The Drip have special historical, social and Indigenous significance to residents and 

will be placed in significant risk through expanded mining. 

I request that an  independent assessment of these impacts be undertaken and no further mining 

expansion be granted. 

 

Virginia Nicholas 

1230 Spring Ridge Road 

BERYL  NSW  2852 

0427 74 1737 

 


